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October 28 – November 4, 2019 
Bible:
For Bible time this week we are learning about God Cares for Me, God Cared for Sam, A New King, A Baby in the Bulrushes, and a Burning Bush.  The New Memory Verse for this week is Ecclesiastes 12:13b.  We will review 1 Thessalonians 5:18, Psalm 37:27, and Romans 3:23.  Name of God:  K- King of Kings
Math:
We will Order Events, Learn about Analog and Digital clocks, Learn about Time to the Hour, take a Chapter and Cumulative Review, and Write Numbers 11-19. 
Phonics:    Our topic this week is My Bible Storybook.  Lessons are The Little Servant, A Bible Queen, The Red Cord, and Oil Everywhere.  Students will be introduced to the letter Ll and sound /l/.  They will also recognize words in the word families _ell, and _ill.  We will also recognize the sound of /l/ in the initial (first) position of words.   
***Students will be assessed on service words at the end of each 9 weeks as this is a skill tracked for Progress Reports***  

Service Words (Sight Words):  for, father, are, come, has, his, orange, love, a, mother, the, here, is
Science:    This week the students will participate in an activity that goes 

along with our Phonics Lesson on Oil Everywhere.  They 

will see what happens when you mix oil and water.
Writing:    Writing is incorporated in with the Phonics and Math lessons as the students will learn proper formation of letters and numbers.  Our curriculum uses the pre-cursive handwriting strokes.
Notes: 
 Spirit Week is the week of October 28th-November 1st.  Students 

do not have to wear their uniform on these days but must wear school appropriate clothes, closed toe shoes or closed toe sandals, and no hair dye.  Monday is Mismatched Monday:  2 different color socks, stripes and polka dots, etc.  Tuesday is Tacky Tourist Tuesday:  binoculars around their neck, floppy hat, a map or brochures in their pocket, comfy shorts and shirt.  Wednesday is Wake-Up-Wednesday:  pajamas or long pants and a t-shirt, or a robe and slippers.  Just make sure to send regular school shoes in case we are outside for recess. Thursday is what we call Hallelujah Day at LCA.  Students can come dressed as who they would like to be when they grow up (doctor, teacher, dancer, etc.) or a Bible Character.  Friday is each teacher's choice for their class so in Pre-K and K we are choosing Disney Character Day.  Students can come dressed as their favorite Disney Princess, maybe Mickey or Minnie, or any of the other awesome characters.  Just please make sure the outfits are school appropriate and something that the students will be able to easily get on and off when in the bathroom.  ***If your child chooses not to dress up on any of these days they will need to come in regular uniform.
***Just a friendly reminder that in March to celebrate Dr. Seuss, the students will get to dress up as their favorite Dr. Seuss character so be on the lookout during this time of year for something that you might could use for your child’s costume.***
Please check your child’s Travel Folder each night and take the papers out of it.  This makes it easier for the students to independently unpack and pack them without papers falling out everywhere if they drop it.

Please work with the BOYS and GIRLS on tying shoes.  My goals and objectives this year do not include teaching how to tie shoes but to teach them about Jesus, skills to help them read, proper formation of letters and numbers, and many other wonderful things.  Some of my ocean buddies are close and just need a little more guidance and practice with you and they will be ready to tie their own shoes.  There are also some NO TIE alternative type laces that you can buy so that the shoes become “slip-on” verses ones that have to be tied.  Keep in mind that if you purchase these types of laces that they need to follow the uniform guidelines of solid white, navy blue, gray, or black.
.                         Hope you have a great week!
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